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DAWSON HOLDER 
I would like to be a part of SGA’s house of representatives because I deeply value the 
current and future success of TCUs campus and student body. I see changes that could be 
made to build upon the foundation already provided by students before. Having the 
opportunity to be a part of upholding the progress of our school is a responsibility that 
comes with honor and privilege. This opportunity would allow me to develop skills such as 
communication, teamwork, and leadership, all while being able to serve the community 
that I love.  


